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INFORMATION / HOA DOCS 
VISIT OUR WEBSITE:  

www.WeAreVision.com/RAV 
The Architectural application, 
landscape guidelines, painting 

guidelines, as well as other 
documents can be found on 
and downloaded from the  

website.

MEETING DATES
The Board of Directors typically 
meets the 2nd Wednesday of 

odd numbered months at
6:30 PM. The meetings are 

currently held via Zoom.

Visit the community website 
at

 www.WeAreVision.com/RAV 
to view updated meeting 

schedules and information.

Owners and residents are 
welcome and encouraged to 

attend these open session 
meetings. 

MEET YOUR NEIGHBOR: 
Welcome Kara and Greg Zwick! They are new to 
Ravenswood but not to the area. They share their home 
with their little dog Ellie. You will find her mostly 
walking them through bushes, as she is on a mission to 
sniff out critters.  They are both in cardiology. Greg 
works at the Mayo Hospital as a rhythm and analysis 
tech and Kara works at a private practice doing cardiac 
ultrasound. Greg also teaches CPR for the American 
Heart Association and is willing to hold a basic first aid 
and CPR class for the neighborhood. 

COMMUNITY INFO & NEWS: 
Dale Chihuly returns to the Sonoran Desert with a 
stunning new exhibition at two of Arizona's most iconic 
venues, Desert Botanical Garden and Frank Lloyd 
Wright’s Taliesin West. Combining art, architecture and 
nature, Chihuly in the Desert is set against majestic 
saguaros, the striking Papago buttes, and a World 
Heritage site. Chihuly’s masterpieces stun from day to 
night as color, light and form come alive for the first 
time ever at two locations for a joint exhibition.  
TICKETS GO ON SALE 10/4 AND IT OPENS IN DECEMBER.

HOUSE INFO: 
October is a great month to walk around the outside of 
your home and make sure you don’t have any trees or 
bushes impeding on your neighbor.  The neighborly rule 
is --if it is over the fence on your property, you can trim 
it.  Also, trim back any trees/bushes/vines that are 
touching your own home.  The added moisture is not 
good for the exterior stucco or roof tiles. 

LANDSCAPE TIP OF THE MONTH: 
This is the best time for planting potatoes (not sweet 
potatoes) - using grow bags can start them off first. 
Now is also perfect for garlic, peas (through Feb.) and 
harvesting your peppers. Don’t forget to give those 
peppers a weekly Foliar spray of Epsom salts, as they 
are actively growing. Best to plant your wildflowers and 
spread in rocky spots of your yard for visual interest.




